RIVERBAY Happenings 27

Just letting you know about things going on in Riverbay - published whenever by Riverbay Association

September 8, 2025

Hello to all Riverbay Friends and Neighbors,

You are invited to attend Riverbay Association’s Annual Meeting
to be held at the Chatham Community Center on Saturday,
October 4 at 10am, with coffee served and conversation
enjoyed beginning at 9:30am.

Our featured speaker at this year's Annual Meeting will be
Reverend Joseph Marchio, Music Director of the Chatham Chorale, Assistant
Conductor of the Cape Symphony, and the Pastor of First Congregational Church in
Chatham. Rev. Marchio (“Joe”) holds degrees from the College of Wooster, Yale
University and Boston Conservatory. As an organ soloist who has performed
recitals throughout the United States and Canada, he is a former dean of the Cape
Cod and Islands chapter of the American Guild of Organists and has led workshops
on the different aspects of organ playing.

Rev. Marchio presents online lectures through Artful Journeys on topics ranging
from music and architecture to the life and works of Johann Sebastian Bach. Next
year, he will also lead trips to Italy, Austria and France. Riverbay attendees will find
his remarks to be informative and of interest.

The Riverbay Annual Meeting will also include brief reports from the Association’s
Executive Committee regarding membership, events, finances and beautification.
There will be an opportunity to introduce new members of the Executive Committee
and to vote on officers for 2025- 2026. In addition, there will be a period for
members to ask questions and make suggestions for Riverbay and the Association.
We are most interested in receiving feedback from all residents.

Please save the date to attend the Riverbay Association Annual Meeting.

Regards.
[ rch

Jack Scheld, President
Riverbay Association
president@riverbay.org

If you have an idea or information about a Riverbay Happening, just send an email to: happenings@riverbay.org.
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